May 15, 2010

Dave Kugler

Critter Catchers, INC

2800 Scenic Meadows Drive
Ortonville, M1 48462

Dear Mr. Kugler,

On behalf of the Birmingham AAUW we thank you for again participating as a
partner for the 21* Explorathon on Tuesday, March 30, 2010. We appreciate your
support of the presentation on “Bats: Myths and Mysteries”.

As you know, Explorathon is an all day workshop symposium for students,
parents and teachers to inform, expand and connect girls interested in science, math,
engineering and health fields with active women scientists through participation in hands-
on workshops.

This year we had 47 workshops with 73 presenters engaging the 723 students
from area schools in Wayne, Oakland and Macomb Counties. We appreciate your
support and participation.

Sincgrely,

T 0 .

Jean I. Walker

Charlotte Mahrt

Co-Chairs, Explorathon 2010
Birmingham AAUW
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